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Comments: I am totally against the "Landscape Project" especially the gravel pit.  It's too close to houses, would

interfere with hiking and biking on the trails, and the noise and dust particles would present a significant health

hazard, and increased fire hazard with all the activity.   The elk and deer population are plentiful on Jackson

Mountain.  And there is what's been referred to as the Jackson Mountain Elk Herd present for many generations.

I suspect this activity of the gravel pit, crushing the rock, and all the improved biking trails would chase them

away which would be tragic.    


